
The Bird in Bush School Newsletter 
Second Edition—September Two 

#exceptionaleveryday 
 

www.birdinbushprimary.co.uk      @birdinbushSE15 
office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk  02076390431 

                    Welcome to Bird in Bush School 
Key events to welcome pupils and parents/carers 

1. Meet the Teacher invites  
Parents/Carers are invited to stay behind after drop off time to meet their 
child’s class teacher on the following dates. Come to the Rio Hall first and 

finish by seeing your class in their classes. 8.45—9.15 a.m. daily as follows: 
Next Wednesday 13th September—Year 6 Parents/Carers invite 

Next Thursday 14th September—Year 5 Parents/Carers invite 
Next Friday 15th September—Year 4 Parents/Carers invite 

(+ Year 3—Wednesday 20th; Year 2—Thursday 21st; Year 1—Friday 22nd) 
 

2. Autumn Term Parents Evening  
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th September 

Tuesday 26th 3.20 p.m.—6.00 p.m. & Wednesday 27th 3.20—4.30 p.m. 
Sign for Parents Evening will be on tables outside gates across next week. 
In the meantime, parents/carers can request times via the school office. 

Email office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk 
 

3. + separate invite to Yr 5 & 6 parents/carers 
meeting re Secondary School transfer process 

Next Monday 11th  8.45 a.m. or 5.45 p.m. Rio Hall 



 

The Bird in Bush Support Staff Team  
 Let’s inspire our pupils to be artists… as well 
as doctors, scientists, lawyers.. and teachers! 



  

Please be considerate of these term dates if making appointments 
or booking holidays. The school believes all such bookings should be 

able in such a way to ensure your child attends every day.. 100% 

… or could they grow up to perform? On stage, musically? 
They are all harnessing talents  and gifts in our pupils.    

Ukulele, Violins, Singing all start in September   



 Then there will be occasions when we will need to work in partnership on a closer basis. 
From our Behaviour and Discipline Policy—as previously circulated—please find our agreed practice  

for communicating daily pupil challenges at school. Further explanation will follow in meetings 



School Website Photographer Visit  
Our new website is www.birdinbushprimary.co.uk 

Next Thursday 14th September 
 

Please can we request that all pupils are wearing their 
Bird in Bush Polo Shirts and sweatshirts. 

 

If your child is doing PE they will need their Bird in Bush School white 
PE shirt plus blue or dark coloured shorts (not football shirts please). 
The uniform shop will be providing blue Bird in Bush School PE shorts 

and Bird in Bush School tracksuits to purchase in the future. 
 

PE times are yet to be finalised but the plan for next week is as follows: 
Year 1—Monday & Wednesday*  Yr 2—Tuesday & Friday*  

Yr 3—Thursday & Friday*      * Dance sessions 
Year 4—Wednesday 

Year 5—Friday 
Year 6—Thursday  

(+ additional PE for Year 6 pupils on Thursdays at 8.00—8.45 a.m) 
 

  
& whole school rewards 

Aspiration, Courage, Dedication, Resilience & Integrity 

lanyards stay in school & are given out by class teachers 

New for 2023-2024 are the three school lanyards      
reflecting the highest rewards. Your child will be given 
a School Rule Lanyard by Mr Robinson once they have 
been given two sets of the class teacher lanyards. 
When they have been given all the class teacher       
lanyards they will be given their final School Rule       
Lanyard in Assembly with their photo taken for          
display. The three School Rule lanyards can be taken 
home and replace the previously awarded shields 
that were pinned to blazers. 

& Castle Points are School        

Reward Currency… and live in school!      
If your child should bring one home 
please remind them to put it in their  
Castle Team pot for weekly counting. 



Pre School and After School Provision 
at Bird in Bush School: 

 

Pre School Provision*: 

 Opens from 7.45 a.m. with last entry at 8.15 a.m.  
 Access to Provision via the main Windermere Gate on Bird in 

Bush Road. 
 Provision is run by Miss Taylor and Miss Denise 
 £2 a day payable in advance 
 This is an outdoor provision accept where wet with  children 

playing outside in the school playgrounds. 
 

Added Emphasis suggested: 
* Paid Pre School Provision is in addition to the 
free breakfast club offer made to all pupils and 
for which the main Windermere gate opens at 
8.20 a.m. closing at 8.30 a.m. 
 

After School Provision: 

 Opens from end of school day to 5.45 p.m. 
 Collection is from the ballcourt gate on Green Hundred Road. 

There will be a mobile phone number provided to all parents/
carers to ring to inform staff when you arrive 

 Provision is run by Miss Casey and Miss Anderson 
 £8 a day payable in advance and includes after school meal 
 This is an indoor and outdoor provision  

Please note all places for these provisions are booked via 
the main school office  

Attendance and Punctuality Expectations 
 

Bird in Bush School strives to exceed national expectations for 
attendance to school as our schools have achieved in all of the        
recent years of exceptional everyday education. 
 

To ensure we meet these expectations we ask that all attendance 
matters are communicated clearly and in the knowledge that all 
attendance concerns question whether our pupils are receiving 
their full educational entitlement. 
 

The hours for the school day at Bird in Bush School are as follows: 
 

School Start time:  8.40 a.m. 
School End time:   3.10 p.m.  

Any lateness will upset daily routines 

School Food Expectations at Bird in Bush School 

Bird in Bush School is one of Southwark’s Food Flagship 
Schools and we strive to ensure every child eats our           
exceptional school dinners alongside our staff every day. 
 

The standards continue to amaze visitors who comment on 
the pleasure in seeing the vegetables, a range of main 
courses include a variety of fish and halal meat dishes all 
being eagerly consumed by our children.  
 

Packed lunches are tightly monitored to ensure the same 
national food standards are met. No shop bought items are 
expected and no nuts, pork products, crisps please 

 

School dinners are also free for all 


